
Information Item 
 

Date: April 12, 2021 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Tasha Logan Ford, Assistant City Manager 

Marla Y. Newman, Community Development Director 

Subject:  

Information on funding to agencies assisting persons experiencing homelessness, along with key 

program performance data, for funding years 2018-2019, 2019-2020, and 2020-2021 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

Over the last three federal funding years, more than $8.4 million has been allocated to 

community agencies to assist persons experiencing homelessness or at-risk of homelessness, and 

another $6.5 million in CARES Act funding provided to these agencies in response to the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

The attached Exhibit A outlines the agencies funded, amount of funding, services provided and 

key data points reported to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), the 

primary source of agency funding. 

 


